
CALENDAR OF EVENTS 

 

APRIL 

 

8TH Meeting Night (ALL) 6:30pm 

Elections of Officers 

20TH Easter Egg Hunt 11am 

 

MAY 
4th Derby Party 

Bring a dish and your Derby hats 

 

            11th 100th Birthday of the American Legion 

                            Spaghetti luncheon at 1pm 

                                   Open to the Public                   

                  13th Meeting Night (ALL) 6:30pm 

 

27th Memorial Day Ceremony 

Luncheon 

 

JUNE 
8TH Annual Golf Tournament 

10th Meeting Night (ALL) 6:30pm  

 

Friday night dinners at 5:30pm 
Dinners will be posted on the website weekly 

Bingo at 7pm on Friday 

 

Queen of Hearts, Thursdays at 7pm 
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Club Room News 

   As always, I would like to thank all Members and Guest for your continued support of our Club Room. Your support makes a 
BIG difference in allowing American Legion Post 67 to be able to provide for our Veterans and Community. 
   Our current hours of operation are as follows: 
      Monday – Thursday 16:00 – 22:00 
      Friday 16:00 – Midnight 
      Saturday 13:00 – Midnight 
      Sunday 13:00 – 20:00 
  As always, I want to give a special thanks to all of our existing bartenders for their dedication and support. 
  As a reminder let’s not forget about our Queen of Hearts drawing every Thursday at 20:00, Friday’s serving food starting at 
17:30 and Bingo starting at 19:00. You can see all other planned activities on the American Legion 67 Facebook page. We are 
also working on bringing up a web site to access that will contain this type of information. I have spoken with members of the 
Entertainment Committee and sounds like some upcoming exciting activities are being planned. 
Recently the Legion made a change to their bylaws allowing each member to bring in up to 10 guests with them, so let’s take 
advantage of this increasing participates during Bingo and all other planned activities. Just remember to sign your guest in the 
guest book available at the front of the Club Room. 
  All suggestions or improvements you may have are always welcome to the Club Room, just let us know. 
  Thanks again to everyone for your continuing support of our Post. 
 
Club Room Manager, Tommy Vanderpool 
clubroom@americanlegionky67.com 
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            AUXILIARY REPORT      
 
 
     Spring has finally sprung.  I hope the warm weather 
is here to stay.  Our next meeting will be April 8th and 
elections will also be this month.  If you want to 
nominate yourself or anyone please plan to attend the 
meeting.  New officers will be voted on and sworn in at 
our May meeting.   
      
    Easter Egg Hunt is Saturday, April the 20th and we 
need volunteers to help with the set up.  Please show 
up at the county park at 9:00 am to help if you can.   
     May 4th will be our Derby party.  Ladies please get 
your hats ready for our hat contest.  Please bring a dish 
to share.  We will eat at 5:00 pm.     
     On May the 11th , we will be celebrating the 100th 
birthday for the American Legion.  Doors will be open 
to the public on this day.  Spaghetti luncheon will be 
served at 1:00 pm and continue until all is 
gone.  Lonnie Estes, our Commander, will be speaking 
about the history of the American Legion.  We will 
have pictures for viewing through power point of the 
activities we have held within our Legion.  Please come 
and celebrate with us.   
     Memorial Day is May the 27th.  We will need 
volunteers to help make sandwiches and set up for  
our luncheon. 
 
Please remember to sign up to cook on a Friday 
evenings for Bingo.   
 

Please keep the following people in your prayers. 

Jim Woodrum 

Pam Higren 

Lisa Compher and her family 

Austin Smallwood 

 
For God and Country 
Kim Carmickle 
Unit President 
ladiesaux@americanlegionky67.com 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
www.americanlegionky67.com 

editor@americanlegion67ky.com 

    

 

 
SONS OF THE LEGION 

 

Let’s get ready for the upcoming  
Sons of the American Legion  

8th Annual Golf Tournament.  
 

It will be held June 7th, 2019 
 starting at 08:30 

 at the Golf Club of the Widows Watch 
 at 438 Barbaro Lane 

 Nicholasville, Ky. 40356.  
 

Any questions or additional information, 
please call Tom Vanderpool 859.351.4319, 

Stan Estes 859.753.8164 
 or Josh Rodgers 859.539.4459. 

 
Any donations or prizes toward the 

tournament will be appreciated, and teams 
are welcome. Anticipating another great 

tournament. 
 Max of 25 teams, they will fill up quick. 

 

 

 

 

 
continue for the next three months.  For those who have 
not been to the Post in a while, pick one day to come and 
say “HI”.  I think you will find it a great place to spend 
your time and an organization you will be proud to be 
associated with.  Thank you. 

 

Lonnie Estes 

American Legion Post 67 Commander 

commander@americanlegionky67.com 

 

Meeting, 2nd Monday at 6:30 pm 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 From the Commander, 

 
"How do you eat an elephant?   
One bite at a time." 
 

“Focus on the outcome, not the obstacle.” 

Greetings Legionnaires, Ladies and Sons of the 
American Legion, 

      We are coming up on Officer Election time 
(Monday, April 8th), and you’re all encouraged to 
participate in voting for your new leaders.  As always, 
we invite you to sign up for a position and help lead 
this post to being the best that it can be.  New ideas 
and new vision are necessary to face the rising 
challenges that come with increasing membership, 
financial responsibility, activities and post relevance.  I 
look forward to seeing you there. 

      As I mentioned in the January newsletter, this is 
the 100 Year Anniversary of the American Legion, and 
there are many activities coming up to celebrate this 
achievement.  We’ll be celebrating 100 years by 
inviting all veterans and the wider community to 
enjoy a spaghetti dinner and see our Post.  This year’s 
Memorial Day ceremony will incorporate the 
anniversary and later in year, the Independence Day 
Parade on July 4th, our float will also feature the 100-
year anniversary.   

      Finally, I would like to say a “HUGE THANK YOU” 
again to all of our post volunteers who show up and 
give their precious time to support the American 
Legion and our goal of being a resource for Veterans, 
a pillar in the community and a welcoming place to 
relax and enjoy yourself.  My challenge to you will  

http://www.americanlegionky67.com/
http://www.americanlegionky67.com/

